/ STUDENT/PARENT/TEACHER LEARNING
S CONVERSATIONS

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Student/Parent/Teacher learning conversation will be on Monday, 17th July,
between 1:30 pm and 7:30 pm.

The purpose of the learning conversation is that:

e They provide student voice to the discussion about performance and progress
using samples of learning
They place the student at the heart of the assessment and reporting process
They strengthen the home-school partnership and allow students to see their
parents and teacher working together for them

The students will be dismissed at 1:00 pm on Monday 17th July, so teachers can begin
the conversations at 1: 30 pm.

If you are not able to attend an appointment on Monday, the 17th of July, don't hesitate
to get in touch with your teacher to arrange an alternative time.

If you have further enquiries, please contact the school office on 03 9383 3600.

Go to https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/n4yp3

Then follow the three simple steps.

Enter your details Choose teachers

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be
emailed to you automatically - check your junk mail
folder if you do not receive your email immediately.

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any
time and change your interviews - until bookings close.
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